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Food with friends

Service Manager’s note
With spring staring us in the face, now is the time we can genuinely feel thankful that we live in 
this beautiful city. The flowers are beginning to bloom, the days becoming warmer and the spring 
feel has begun to influence the team here at Palm Lake Care Toowoomba. Different activities - 
both internally and externally - have been planned for our residents to ensure everyone gets right 
into the annual Toowoomba Carnival of Flowers spirit during September. Bus trips to view our 
town’s impressive gardens, together with gardening competitions will ensure everyone has the 
opportunity to share in the colour of this very floral month, here at Toowoomba. The anticipation 
of summer is also in the air with the familiar smell of our family sausage sizzles recommencing 
this month. In the community, talk is also starting about the recommencement of the swimming 
program, enjoyed at Bailey Henderson last year. We will keep you posted.     

Tony McKenzie  SERVICE MANAGER

Fine dining

Pictured: At Palm Lake Care 
Toowoomba, we love to spoil our 
residents while also giving them some 
quality time with their likeminded 
neighbours and our management 
team. Our regular manager’s lunch 
ticks all those boxes. Most recently, we 
hosted lunch in our formal dining room 
and our talented kitchen team whipped 
up some fancy restaurant-style plates.    

The Difference

Our regular manager’s lunch is a lovely way for residents to engage in conversation 
and get to know each other, while being treated to a delicious meal.
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Cranley QLD 4350 

Phone 07 4580 3000

palmlakecare.com.auHere we make a difference

Key local 
personnel 

Service Manager: Tony McKenzie 
toowoombacaresm@palmlake.com.au 
Service Manager Support: Edward Townsend 
Customer Experience: Fran van Riet
Admin: Louise King  
Clinical Manager: Jodi Harms 
Clinical Nurses: Pranita Tamang and Karynne Paull 
Lifestyle Team Leader: Leanne O’Rourke 
Housekeeping Team Leader: Tiann Opperman
Maintenance: Jason Schwerin
Chef Manager: Larry Fernando

We heart our team! 
Pictured above and below: Aged Care 
Employee Day was a fun one! Go team!

Pictured above: We 
love being entertained 
and the talented ‘Ruby 

Slippers’ gave us reason 
to sing and dance! 


